Shawn Nickel

Subject: FW: Public Hearing : Hood Rats Automotive Garage
Attachments: Hood Rats 1.jpg; Hood Rats 2.jpg; Hood Rats 3.jpg

From: Gary Avise <avise.gary@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 1, 2023 2:25 PM
To: Trevor Chadwick <tchadwick@staridaho.org>; Kevin Nielsen <knielsen@staridaho.org>; Jennifer Salmonsen

<jsalmonsen@staridaho.org>; Kevan Wheelock <kwheelock@staridaho.org>; David Hershey <dhershey@staridaho.org>;
Ryan Field <rfield@staridaho.org>

Subject: Public Hearing : Hood Rats Automotive Garage

I thought you should see what the proponent's other Hood Rats Garage currently looks like. Granted, this is in Canyon
County with minimal code/ordinances in place, but the site is an eye sore. Please take note of the siding on the buildings
as Newell Price stated during the required neighborhood meeting that the exterior was going to be covered in
barnwood. The abandoned vehicles and stray parts strewn about must be conditioned. The location is directly on our
Main Street through downtown Star. Please help to ensure that it is kept neat, clean and well maintained. Thanks, Gary
Avise












